
 

     

 

Class News 

Nursery - have been exploring printing with bubble wrap and making their own fish!  
YR  - have been exploring the story What the Ladybird Heard by drawing maps, making wanted posters 
    and creating our own ladybirds  
Y1  - have really enjoyed programming our sprites in computing  
Y2  - loved being creative and making their Mexican mirrors this week  
Y3  - really enjoyed learning all about the San Francisco earthquakes  
Y4  - really enjoyed learning about the lives of a rich and poor boy living in Ancient Rome during Spanish 
Y5  - had an amazing trip to SeaCity today!  
Y6 - have been learning about mental health and how they can look after their own during PHSE this 
   week 
 
Dear Parents, 

Welcome back! I trust everyone had a restful break. The children have returned refreshed and ready for an exciting 

and action packed half term. The swimming pool looks amazing and is lovely and warm! As a school we are incredibly 

lucky to have such an amazing facility. 

We are delighted to have our new 76 solar panels up and working following a successful installation over half term.  

 

Swimming Timetable 2025 

Reception  -  Monday & Friday 

Year 1  - Monday & Wednesday 

Year 2  - Monday & Friday 

Year 3  - Monday & Wednesday 

Year 4  - Wednesday & Thursday  

Year 5  - Thursday & Friday 

Year 6  - Wednesday & Thursday & Friday  
 
Girls: a suitable one-piece swimsuit (navy/black KS2) – bikinis or two-piece type swimwear are not permitted 
Boys: swimming trunks (navy/black KS2) – long or Bermuda style shorts are not permitted 
A dry towel for each session & swimming hat (St Ives swimming hats can be purchased from the school office) 
Goggles can be worn (clearly named please!) Please ensure your child is able to put these on themselves. 
 
If your child does not come with the appropriate swimwear a costume will be provided by the school or the children 
will not be allowed to swim. 
 
Online Safety 
They say a picture’s worth a thousand words and when it comes to emojis, that’s often true.  But in the wrong 
context, these innocent-seeming icons can take on a whole new meaning, sometimes hinting at things that aren’t as 
light-hearted as they appear. 
 
This week’s guide breaks down some of the slang and symbols young people use online and explains how some 
could be masking real issues, from bullying and exclusion to harmful behaviours.  
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PE Days for the Summer Term 
YR – Monday & Wednesday 
Y1 – Wednesday & Thursday 
Y2 – Monday & Thursday 
Y3 – Monday & Thursday  
Y4 – Monday & Wednesday  
Y5 – Monday & Wednesday  
Y6 – Wednesday & Thursday  
 
Dates for Diary 
June 
10th   Y1 Avon Heath trip 
12th   Y2 Class Assembly  
  YR Mini Olympics event  
WC 16th  Y6 Brenscombe Residential  
21st   SISA Summer Fair  
24th   Y5 Paultons Park trip 
26th   Y1 Class Assembly  
30th   Transition Day 
 
July 
1st   YR Longdown Activity Farm trip  
8th   Swimming Gala   
9th   Sports Day KS2 AM 
         KS1 PM 
16th   YR Class assembly  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs L Crossley  

Headteacher 

                      

  

               


